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May 2013
Dear Minister,

Re: CONCERNS FOR SAFETY OF CATHOLIC PRIEST

I am writing to you about 'La 72' migrants' shelter in Tenosique. A Catholic priest, Fr Tomás González, runs the centre in addition to being the founder and head of the Usumacinta Human Rights Centre (CDHU). He and his workers have reportedly encountered threats and intimidation.

I understand that since official protection was revoked in October last year, the staff at ‘La 72’ have been threatened, and there have been reports of violence against migrants, for which no-one has been arrested; the shelter remains vulnerable.

I urgently request you to take action to provide Fr Tomás González and his co-workers with effective protection against violence and intimidation as he continues his humanitarian work with migrants. Please openly encourage and recognize their work and make certain that the threats and intimidation are ended.

Yours respectfully 

